Example of notice in first drop-box customer only billing (one time):

Consolidated Disposal Service, Inc. G-190
Effective July 1, 2017, Adams County increased disposal fees to $77.00 per ton from $70.00 per ton. This increase by the County, not the UTC, is included in this bill.  Any questions about the adjustment please call 509-754-2468, 509-754-3173(fax).
